
 P&F Meeting 
Monday the 23rd of March at 6:30pm 

 

CANCELLED 
Please be advised the P&F Meeting has been cancelled as per 

advice from the Catholic Schools Office. 

 

We’re a community, let’s do our part…  

 

Helpful websites. 

https://www.health.gov.au/news/health-alerts/novel-coronavirus-

2019-ncov-health-alert 

https://www.who.int/ 
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Uniforms 

The uniform shop will be open BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. Alternatively, if you know what you need, send us 
an email and we can source this for you. Once payment is made, we will send the uniform items home with 
your child. 

 
If you have any unwanted or outgrown uniforms that can be sold at the second-hand uniform shop, please 
bring them in. We appreciate your donation.  

Art Smocks & Bus Pass Pull Tags 

Art smocks ($15) and bus pass pull tags ($7) can be purchased through the P&F. If you would like to make an 
order, please send an envelope with your child’s name and class along with the correct money.  
 
Art smocks are available in X-Small, Small and Medium with boy and girl designs.  

 

THANK YOU to everyone who participated in our major 
fundraiser!! We are so pleased with the number of paver forms 
we received and the contribution our community has made. 
The paver path will look spectacular.  

The P&F would like to contribute to the new playground 
equipment to be placed in addition to the new landscaping that 
is currently being established. Sponsorship forms were sent 
home last week for any business’ who may be interested in 
contributing. If you did not receive this form and are interesting 
in knowing how to further support the school community, 
please email us.  

 

Easter Raffle Thursday the 9th of April – PLEASE READ CHANGES 
The Annual Easter Raffle is fast approaching. As in previous years, we ask if your family can donate an 
egg/book/cup etc. for the raffle prizes. The greater the donations - the greater chances you have of getting 
more chocolate this Easter.   

Please send all donations to the office by the 7th of April at the latest. 

THE CHANGE 

As we are unable to hold assemblies, the P&F will draw the raffle and deliver the prizes to the 
classroom. The prizes will be fewer BUT BIGGER than usual, to make this process easier.  

 

 

 
Key Dates 
23/3 – P&F Meeting 

CANCELLED 

9/4 – Easter Raffle 


